
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/25/2012 10:54:17 AM
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Re: are you going... 

Yea. Come.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Sep 25, 2012, at 10:35 AM, "Zafar, Marzia" <marzia.zafar@,epuc.ca.gov> wrote:

...to the Thursday night fundraiser? 1 think you are one of the sponsors ©
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